


She sang regularly on TV in the days of the White Heather 
Club, but even when teaching at Morrison’s she kept her 
media links with pupils being involved in Songs of Praise 
and a variety of other broadcasts.

Alison’s years at Morrison’s were ‘instrumental’ in a 
remarkable growth in musical activity.  During this period 
she gathered a collection of programmes, photographs, 
newspaper cuttings and other musical memorabilia which 
she kept in a series of scrap books.  

These form an interesting record of pupils’ participation in 
a wide range of musical activities.  Her dedication and 
commitment to the school and pupils is reflected in the 
many cards and letters of appreciation.

In scanning these books we tried to keep the appearance of 
the pages as close as possible to the original ‘scrap book’ 
format, including the traditional page colouring.  Some 
multi-page items, such as programmes, have been opened 
out so that the contents can be seen – otherwise only the 
front page would be visible on the scan.

Alison Hunter retired as 
head of music at Morrison’s 
Academy in 1995 having 
taught there for 20 years.  
Originally from Caithness 
she attended the Royal 
Scottish Academy of Music 
in Glasgow then trained as 
a teacher at Jordanhill
College.
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